
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 

    

   

         
              
                                                         

       

   

 

 
 

             
      

           
      

 
       
      

     
     

 
      

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE: November 19, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

TO: Florida College System Workforce Administrators 
District Career and Technical Education Directors 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: 2020 6-Digit Federal CIP Transition Webinar 

Colleagues, 

Just a reminder that last Tuesday, November 9th, I sent an e-mail that detailed the opportunity 
to review the 2020 CIP code alignment recommendations we are making for all lower division 
award types. Yesterday, the division hosted a webinar on the topic and the recording is 
available for viewing at https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/recording/5787739459722483714 

For your convenience, I have attached a copy of the webinar presentation. We welcome your 
feedback by Friday, December 11, 2020. Please contact Kathleen Taylor, Bureau Chief for 
Standards, Benchmarks and Frameworks at 850-245-9062 or by email at 
Kathleen.taylor@fldoe.org if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your assistance and attention to this important matter! 

Best Regards, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 

Henry Mack 
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